
Email to Parents

Dear Parent / Carers

With weather forecasts now indicating temperatures could reach 30 degrees in the afternoon on Monday 30 June 2025, we want to 

ensure that if this arises, our students and staff can be as comfortable as possible across the planned lessons and activities. 

To support this, on Monday 30 June 2025, we will make the following adjustments:

• Students may choose to wear their school PE Kit instead of their formal school uniform. This means they can wear their PE 

Kit Shorts / Skort (not leggings) and PE top.

Students can also choose to wear their normal school uniform. If they do, they are not required to bring or wear their blazer or tie 

on Monday.

In addition:

• Students should bring a suitable refillable water bottle to enable them to stay rehydrated.

• Sun cream with a suitably high SPF is recommended.

• Sun hats may be worn outside.

Our school classrooms and indoor social spaces will be well ventilated and we recommend that students stay in the shade as 

much as possible during high temperatures.   

We have also installed additional hydration stations around the school for students to use.  Please remind your child to reapply 

suncream and to fill their water bottles during social and movement times so they can stay hydrated.

We will update on uniform expectations via email for future days as the forecast becomes clear.

Yours faithfully

The Hessle Academy
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